


vehicles involved create an additional dangers to traffic, pedestrians and school children (both primary school age- 
children walking as well as secondary school children catching buses) but the complete absence of any road system 
infrastructure to enable cars to safely leave the proposed car parking area onto the main road - indeed, it would be 
a chaotic and random turn across a pavement with extremely limited visibility from both directions and in the most 
dangerous part of the existing road system. 
All the previous objections remain as they were previously and nothing has changed to alter the previous planning 
application refusals either other than to reinforce previous decisions to refuse the application. 
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